Ref: KH/DA/CB/PEKits

1<sup>st</sup> October



Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that we have partnered with a new supplier for our GCSE and BTEC Sport PE kits. The company we are now working with is LISS Sport, and we are excited about the improved service they offer.

LISS Sport allows you to conveniently order the required PE kit directly to your home. Students can now place their orders using the link provided below: https://www.lisssport.co.uk/BarrBeacon

All pupils have been given the opportunity to try on the new kit in school, so they are already aware of their correct sizes before placing an order.

To ensure delivery by 21st November, we kindly request that initial orders are submitted by Friday, 10th October. Orders placed after this date will not be included in the first delivery.

Following the first delivery, any subsequent orders placed after 21st November will take approximately 2 weeks to be delivered to the home address provided.

We are confident that this new partnership with LISS Sport will simplify the process of ordering KS4 PE kits, and we hope it will be a more efficient experience for you and your child.

Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Adams via email at postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. K. Hibbs Headteacher

Barr Beacon School

Kethom





Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane

Aldridge